
From: Tracy Briggs <tracybriggs10@comcast.net>  
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 9:39 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: UMCU on Plymouth Rd 
 
 
To the Planning Commission, 
 

I have heard that the commission is being presented with an updated plan from UMCU for the proposed 
development of 2929 Plymouth Road. I ask that you DO NOT RECONSIDER the proposal. There are already 
too many low traffic banks buildings lining the corridor that are making this area look vacant. We need a 
better option to contribute to our growing and vibrant community.   
 

Regards, 
Tracy Briggs 
2615 Prairie St 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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